
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              

 
 
 

 

Wednesday 18th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Welcome to Reception! Your children have been enjoying their first few weeks in school getting to know their 
new teachers, learning support and classrooms. You will be sent a new ‘topic web’, setting out the learning 
intentions and topics which we will base our learning on this half term; ‘All About Me!’ 
 
In addition to this we will be holding a ‘Welcome to Reception’ information meeting in the school hall for all 
Reception classes. During this meeting we will explain our Reception curriculum and expectations in more 
detail. 
 
The ‘Welcome to Reception’ meeting will be held on Tuesday 24th September 2024 at 9.20am. On this day, you 
may enter the hall after you have dropped your child to their classroom. There is no need to book in advance. 
Please let your class teacher know if you are unable to attend so that we can send home any relevant 
information in your child’s book bag or by email. 
 
Following this meeting, information will be available on the school website. You will be able to view this, if you 
are unable to attend the meeting.  
 
Please note that this is not a time to discuss your individual child’s progress.  You will have the opportunity to 
speak with your child’s class teacher during Parent/ Teacher Consultation Week which will take place later 
this term.   
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Mrs Hall    Mrs Taylor-Robinson  Mrs Smith 
EYFS Leader/ Class 3 Teacher  Class 2 Teacher  Class 1 Teacher  


